



OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR KENTUCKY OFFICE OF HOMELAND SECURITY

Steven L. Beshear Governor

200 Mero Street Frankfort, KY 40622 Phone 502-564-2081 Fax 502-564-7764 www.homelandsecurity.ky.gov Eugene L. Kiser
Executive Director

September 25, 2015

The Honorable Greg Fisher Mayor of Louisville Metro 527 W. Jefferson Street Louisville, KY 40202-2479

RE:

Video Display/Projection Equipment Project Homeland Security Grant Program #15-094

Dear Mayor Fischer:

On behalf of Governor Steve Beshear, I, along with the staff of the Kentucky Office of Homeland Security, would like to congratulate you on the approval of your application for the FFY-2015 State Homeland Security Grant Program. Your application has been awarded \$112,200 for the project stated above.

Approved Scope of Work: Provide funding for video wall and related equipment as requested in application 15-094 for Louisville Metro.

NO ACTION SHOULD BE TAKEN UNTIL YOU RECEIVE THE FULLY EXECUTED AGREEMENT FROM THE KENTUCKY FINANCE AND ADMINISTRATION CABINET. If you do not believe that you can complete the Scope of Work as stated with the amount of funding provided, please contact me immediately.

My staff and I look forward to working with you during the course of this grant. You and your project staff will receive an email from us with instructions regarding your grant and scheduling of your appointment to meet with us to discuss the management of this grant. If you have any questions at any time please do not hesitant to contact me or the members of our grants management team. Again please accept our congratulations and best wishes for a successful project.

Spicerery,

Funenal Kiser

An Equal Opportunity Employer M/F/D